
  

 

 

 

 

       Welcome  
       To Class 1W! 

 
Mrs Watson, Mrs Knowles,  

Mrs Williams & Mrs Taylor  
 

       

      

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

     

   
 

           

Hello RS, 

 

Wow, THANK YOU for a fabulous first few days together! You have been an absolute delight to get to know and 

teach. All of you have impressed me with you great speaking and listening skills and you have completed all the 

learning tasks very well and with lots of effort. I have loved getting to know about you, your families, your friends and 

things that you enjoy doing in school and at home. 

 

I hope you are now looking forward to the Summer holidays, where you can spend extra time with you families and 

friends. This will help you feel refreshed for the start of September where you will become a Year 1 learner! I know I 

will be spending time with my family, both walking lots and exploring beaches we visit. I will also be keeping my 

garden beautiful for summer days and evenings. I wonder what you will do over the summer to keep busy? 

 

All of us look forward to seeing you in September and we can’t wait to continue your learning journey as a Year 1 

learner at Pitmaston. 

 

Enjoy the summer, stay safe and well, 

Mrs Watson. 


